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19 September 2023 
 
ASX Announcement 
 
 
 

 
Fatal incident at Qube Forestry site in South Australia 
 
Qube advises that an employee has died following an incident at Qube’s forestry harvesting 
operations in the Fleurieu Peninsula yesterday afternoon (18 September 2023). 
 
Qube Managing Director Paul Digney said, “We are deeply saddened to confirm the death of a 
colleague during an incident at our South Australian forestry harvesting operations.  
 
“On behalf of everyone at Qube, I extend our deepest sympathies to his family, friends and 
colleagues. Our focus now is on supporting them at this very difficult time.”  
 
Qube is working with South Australian Police, SafeWork SA and other relevant authorities 
investigating the incident.   
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